
Holman, Star (OAH) 

From: 
Sent: 
To : 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Wayne Larson <Wayne@willmarlaw.com> 
Friday, July 27, 2012 11 :04 AM 
Holman, Star (OAH) 
aripple@rnoon.com; dburgett@anburlaw.com; kneedeep@clearwire.net; Wayne Larson; 
mnb@tds.net 
Green Lake Township Objections to Annexation 

A-7799 (Doty Property) and A-7798 (Hamann Property) 

Ms. Holman: 

Green Lake Township, a t  its meeting on Thursday, July 26, 2012, approved the Agreement with 
the City of Spicer. Pursuant to that Agreement the City of Spicer is going to reimburse the Township for 
lost taxes calculated over a period of 6 years, and agrees that the annexed properties will have a 
differential in taxes calculated over 4 years a t  the rate of increase of 25% per year. 

The Township was advised that the City Council of the City of Spicer had agreed to these 
provisions a t  its meeting earlier this week. 

Based on these agreements, the Township of Green Lake withdraws its objections to the 
Annexation actions in A-7799 (Doty Property) and A-7798 (Hamann Property). 

Please confirm that you have received this e-mail. 
Thank you. 

L. Wayne Larson 
Anderson Larson Hanson & Saunders, pllp 
331 SW 3rd St. 
P. 0. Box 130 
Willmar, MN 56201 
Phone 320-235-4313 
FAX: 320235-8180 
wavne@willmarlaw .com 


